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GRANTA ANNOUNCES NEW INTEGRATION WITH ANSYS SOFTWARE  

GRANTA MI:Materials Gateway enables simulation engineers to access and apply 
approved CAE materials models, saving time and ensuring data traceability 

Cambridge, UK – Oct 24, 2012 – Granta Design, the materials information 
technology experts, today announced a new software product to provide vital 
materials data for simulation engineers, developed through Granta’s partnership 
with ANSYS, Inc.  The new GRANTA MI:Materials Gateway™ for ANSYS® Workbench™ 
enables validated materials property models to be quickly and consistently 
accessed and applied from within ANSYS software, providing full traceability of 
the materials inputs to simulations. 

Engineers and designers need quick and reliable access to a wide range of 
complex materials information and models for use in their design simulations.  
Working with some of the world’s top engineering enterprises, Granta has 
developed GRANTA MI™, a powerful system to capture, analyze, and manage all of a 
company’s corporate materials data - for example, from testing, R&D, or previous 
design experience. This data is complemented by Granta’s unrivalled catalog 
of materials property reference data, which covers metals, plastics, ceramics, 
composite materials, and more. With the new MI:Materials Gateway any authorized 
ANSYS Workbench user can browse and search the whole of this invaluable 
information resource within their routine workflows. They can then select 
approved CAE models and apply them directly to their simulation projects. 

“Our customers regularly tell us that the right materials property data and 
models are critical to the accuracy of simulations,” said Barry Christensen, 
director of product management, ANSYS. “Since finding this information can 
consume valuable time, this integration product from Granta Design provides the 
information quickly, reliably, and directly within projects’ simulation workflow 
in ANSYS Workbench. Furthermore, the software illustrates the openness of the 
ANSYS Workbench framework to extend and support third-party applications that 
are critical to users solving challenging engineering problems.” 

"We are delighted to be working with ANSYS to support their wide user-base of 
engineers and analysts,” concluded Granta’s Chief Operating Officer, Dr Patrick 
Coulter. “We have a longstanding partnership between our companies, and this new 
integration product provides the latest tools and data to save time, ensure 
consistency, and provide high confidence in simulation results.” 
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ABOUT GRANTA DESIGN 

Granta Design Limited are the materials information technology experts. Granta 
develops the leading software for materials information management in 
engineering enterprises, and the leading teaching resource for materials 
engineering education. Granta serves sectors as diverse as aerospace, defense, 
energy, medical devices, automotive, manufacture of consumer and industrial 
equipment, materials production, and publishing. Customers realize multi-million 
dollar benefits in reduced cost, enhanced product performance, improved quality, 
and faster design turnaround. Granta was founded in 1994 as a spinout from the 
University of Cambridge and the work of Professors Mike Ashby and David Cebon. 

LINKS TO FURTHER INFORMATION 

ANSYS: www.ansys.com 

Granta Design: www.grantadesign.com 

GRANTA MI:Materials Gateway for ANSYS Workbench: 
www.grantadesign.com/products/mi/ansys/index.htm 

GRANTA MI: www.grantadesign.com/products/mi/ 

Supporting images: www.grantadesign.com/news/media.htm 

 

GRANTA MI, MI: and Materials Gateway are trademarks of Granta Design Limited. 
ANSYS Workbench is a trademark of ANSYS, Inc. 
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